
 

                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

Glazebury C E Primary School 
Warrington Road, Glazebury, 

Warrington, Cheshire. WA3 5LZ 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs K Mowbray   BA Hons  M.Ed 

 
Telephone: 01925 763234                                                                       Fax No 01925 766043 
e-mail: glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk                                 www.glazebury.eschools.co.uk 

 
 

20th July 2020 
 
Dear Parent /Carers 
 
Breakfast Club / Extended Provision and Curriculum clubs for September 2020 
 
Many thanks for information relating to your requirements for breakfast club (year groups Year 2-year 6) 
and extended provision (nursery, reception, year 1) for September 2020. 
 
I am pleased to inform you, that your child has been allocated the sessions you requested for autumn 
term starting Wednesday 2nd September 2020.  
  
Attached is confirmation of the sessions booked for your child along with an invoice for the half term 
charges.  Please may I ask that you pay in advance of accessing the sessions, either termly or monthly 
in advance.  Our bank details are detailed on the invoice attached, please make payment directly into our 
Lloyds bank on your before the 2nd September when the autumn term starts. 
 
Curriculum after school clubs to start from Monday 7th September 20 (year 2 to Year 6), will be 
published on ParentPay on 1st September so you are able to book your place for these directly on 
ParentPay.  We will text a reminder on the 1st September. Places for curriculum clubs are limited and will 
be allocated on a first come first served basis so please sign up as they are published.  
Collection will be from the key stage 1 (back playground through the double hall doors to allow for social 
distancing to take place. 
 
Following Covid19 guidelines it is necessary to allocate the entrance for breakfast club as the office 
entrance – with parents asked to be aware of strict social distancing rules one person and child/ren in 
per time and hand santiser used on entrance. Extended provision will be required to collect promptly 
from the reception class door as previous practice. These sessions are fixed for the half term, please 
discuss any session changes you may require for following terms with Mrs Cunningham or the booking 
will remain the same. 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns please contact: 
School Business manager –Mrs Holcroft 01925 763 234 
We look forward to welcoming your child back to these services in September. 
Enjoy the summer. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 

 


